
           CVRC MEETING MINUTES SEPT. 13TH ,2005 
 
Officers present; President, John Moore N1FOJ VP Dale Clement AF1T 
Treasurer Scott Clay N1ZGO Secretary Donald Curtis N1ZIH. 
 
After a round of introductions a microwave presentation was hosted by 
Al Bardwell NS10 and Dale Clement AF1T. Steve Jones, Lee Scott and 
Chris KA1LMR showed some of their microwave gear as well. 
 
Due to the length of the presentation business discussions were 
limited. 
 
1. Two awards were received by the club. One was the NH QSO party 2005 
1st place large club award single transmitter certificate and the other 
was received  from the Whitby  amateur radio club WARC VE3WOM guest 
operator certificate in conjunction with the town of Whitby 
sesquicentennial celebration granted June of 2005. 
 
2. Secretary’s report; Upcoming events; Hosstraders was discussed 
again. The club is still sponsoring a table for members to sell their 
items.  The Concord fire Department is hosting an event at the Everett 
Arena in Concord on Saturday, October 1st and has invited the CVRC and 
CAARES to set up an informational table. The November meeting is still 
tentatively scheduled to be held at the Concord Red Cross. Activities 
will include nominations for 2006 officers and a holiday wish list 
presentation by Pete Cantara K1IM of HRO. RE; Fire prevention 
activities. On Tuesday,Sept. 20th I spoke with Lt.Ken Kiehl of the 
Concord Fire Dept. to finalize plans for this event. We need to meet at 
the fire dept. training grounds adjacent to the Everett arena on Loudon 
Road in Concord at 8:30 AM on the above date. The event starts at 10 
AM. APRS demos 10 gig etc. might be interesting. For further info 
contact me at 224-1697. 
 
3. Treasurer’s report; A check for $50.00 was sent to the Henniker 
School. Another check was issued for $50.00 to cover electrical 
expenses for the repeater. Expenses for the club picnic were $87.68. 
Circulation expenses were $57.00. The balance is $1009.51. Scott will 
be updating the membership list. 
 
4.Motions were made and passed to send a $50.00 donation to the Suncook 
Little League in memory of Rob Farley’s K1CFI wife who recently passed 
away and another $50.00 donation to the Concord Red Cross  disaster 
relief fund.  
 
5. A special welcome to Larry Ledlow,Jr. N1TX who was in visiting New 
Hampshire and upon logging on to our website decided to attend the 
meeting. He encouraged the membership to stay in touch when he returns 
to Alaska. 
 
6.The business meeting will be held on September 27th at 7:00 pm at 
Dale and Micki’s home. Talk-in will be on 146.520 simplex. 
 
7. Food and drink; Food will be provided by Micki K1MKI and drinks by 
Al NS1O. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:45 pm 
 



Respectfully submitted; Donald Curtis N1ZIH secretary    
 


